
May 2022 

Grad Class 

Thank you to everyone who 
came out to support our bottle 
drive and breakfast fundraiser.   

We appreciate your support.   

 

 

News from School Community Coordinator 

   
Food programs will be running this month, with the first week of June 
being the last week for our lunch programs.   We want to thank all 
students who support the Monday and Tuesday programs.  
  

Thanks to the volunteers who came out and helped out with cluster 
activities during the half day in April.  The students enjoyed each of  
the different activities. 
  

Community Food smart bag orders will be going in on May 4th with 
pick up on May 11th.   
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School Website:  cns.nbed.nb.ca  

Twitter: @cncs_huskies  

Volunteers Needed  

We are always seeking 
volunteers.  We are looking for 
volunteers for a number of 
different programs.  If you have 
a hobby or an interest you wish 
to share with our students and 
are available during the school 
day, then you may be able to 
help with our K-12 cluster days.   

Please contact the school office 
at 488-3500. 

 

Lost and Found 
Once  again we are starting to accumulate a lot of items on our 

lost and found table.  If your child is missing clothing, please let us 

know if anything is yours.  

Any items remaining will be donated in June.   

Picking children up after school  

If you are picking your child up after school, please send a note 

with your child or call the office.  Students will be sent on the bus 

unless we are notified by an adult.  Please let us know by 2:10pm.     



Dates to Remember 

 

Mark Your Calendars       
May 6 No School—NBTA Council Day 

May 6 EYE-DA Assessments Pre-K students 

May 16 No School—NBTA Branch Day 

May 17 PSSC Meeting 6:00 pm  

May 18 Home and School Meeting 6:00 pm  

May 23 No School—Victoria Day 

May 27 Whole School Half Day 

May 27 Welcome to Kindergarten for Pre-K students 

June 8 Student Appreciation Day 

June 13-17 
Assessment/Demonstration of  

Learning—HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

June 13-24 
Learning Outcome Recovery — 

HIGH SCHOOL ONLY 

June 21 Prom  

June 23 Graduation    

June 24 Last Day for Students 

Utensils and Water 
Bottles 
 

Just a reminder that students 

need to be bring their own 

utensils and cups/water bottles 

for snack/lunch time.  We do 

not have any plastic ones 

available.   

 

 

Pre-Kindergarten Students 

If you have a child or know of a child who will be starting 

Kindergarten in September, please contact Sandra at the office to 

make arrangements to come in to complete necessary paperwork. 

The online registration site in currently under construction and is 

not available. 

Registering your child early is helpful so that we have the correct 

number of students to plan for and also so that your child can be 

involved in any off to school programs that may be available.  We 

always like to have a day when the children come to the school to 

see what the classroom and school looks like.  They also get to go 

for a short bus ride if a bus is available.   

Yearbook 

2022 yearbooks are now on sale for $35.  They can be purchased 

on School Cash online or by contacting Sandra at the office.   

 

Extra Clothing 
 

Don’t forget to send extra 
clothes with your K-8 
students as it has been very 
muddy outside this year.   
 
 


